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Tax Relief for Victims of Attacks

Montgomery—The Alabama Department of Revenue announced today that

Alabama tax relief filing measures will be offered to taxpayers directly affected by the

September 11 terrorist attacks who have Alabama tax liabilities.

Taxpayers seeking this relief are asked to contact the following division offices

within the Alabama Department of Revenue:

Individual and Corporate Tax Division (334) 242-1000

Corporate Income Tax (334) 242-1200

Withholding Tax (334) 242-1300

Business Privilege Tax (334) 353-7923

Sales, Use and Business Tax Division (334) 242-1490

ADOR WEB SITE ADDRESS:  www.ador.state.al.us

Relief measures will be handled on a case-by-case basis.  Taxpayers who are

entitled to the relief should add the following designation in red ink at the top of the

Alabama returns they file:  September 11, 2001—Terrorist Attack.

The Alabama Department of Revenue pledges tax assistance and relief to all

taxpayers affected by this national tragedy.  On behalf of all Alabama Department of

Revenue employees, State Revenue Commissioner Cynthia Underwood extends deepest

sympathies and heartfelt prayers to the victims, their families, rescue workers,

government and military personnel, and countless others affected by this terrible tragedy.
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